
    

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance!!  
Best attenders last week were 4B 98.7% 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.1%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 93.3% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  
4B 98.7% 

2C 98.1% 

2B 97.2% 

3M 97.1% 

6F 95.7% 

5P 95.5% 

1C 95.4% 

6W 95.2% 

RM 94.3% 

5HI 94.0% 

3C 91.3% 

1D 90.0% 

4I 88.6% 

RB 86.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 
01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Thursday 14th July – 2B class Assembly 2.30pm 

Thursday 14th July – Year 2 to Year 3 Transition meeting 

Friday 15th July - Year 1 to Year 2 Transition meeting 

Wed 20th & Thurs 21st July 2pm  – Year 5 / 6 Performance  

Thursday 21st July – 10.00am Rocksteady concert 

Monday 25th July  - KS1 Sports Day 

Tuesday 26th July  - 9.00am Y6 leavers service. 

Tuesday 26th July  - 10.30am KS2 Sports Day  

 

 

 

 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

AND RESULTS 2022 
On Friday the 15th July we will be sending home 

the end of year reports with your child.  

Reception, Year 1, Y2 and Year 6 will receive their 

results from recent assessments, phonics 

screening and end of Key Stage results. We are 

very proud of our childrens achievements 

especially after the last two years of disruption. 

Please see reverse for the Data outcomes for key 

areas from across school. 

SUMMER FAIR 

 
On Monday the 25th July 2.00pm we will be holding 

our Summer Fair. Each year group will have a stall 

and will be raising funds for Christian Aid following 

last weeks international week. HSTB Parents group 

will be selling food and drinks. 

 
Pupil council tombola! 

The pupil council will be having a tombola and are 

requesting if parents would like to donate some 

prizes, Chocolates, candles etc. All items to the 

main office please. Thankyou from Miss Murray 

TRANSITION MEETINGS 
As part of transition meetings for parents of 

children moving across phases we will be providing 

the following sessions to share important 

information with regards to the year group. We 

will deliver the reception to year 1 again for 

parents who could nit attend last week. 

Thursday the 14th July 9am – Y2 moving to Y3 

Friday 15th July 9am – Reception to Year 1 

We hope these sessions will provide parents with 

the insight into the changes and routines in these 

areas of school where pupils find transition most 

challenging. We look forward to seeing you then. 

 


